GRENADA, W.1.

"Let the redeemed of
the Lord say so, whom
he hath redeemed from
the hand of the enemy."
Ps. 107:2
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Thank You for Praying!

November/December — 2003

Dear Co-Laborers in Christ:

“I can do all things through Christ which strengeneth me.” Philippians
4:13

We are so very thankful for God’s blessings in 2003. With His help lives
were changed and much was accomplished for His Glory; but those are past
blessings. As we look to a new year, our goal is to be better servants for
Him. We want to be used in a greater way here on the island of Grenada.
We are committed to the work here and we are thankful for your prayers
and gifts.

Most of the past two months has been “business as usual.” On Tuesdays
and Thursdays, we have reading classes for all ages (four each day).
Wednesdays we have Sword drills, worship service, and children’s classes.
Friday is our youth activities. On Saturdays we have visitation and music
lessons. Then on Sundays we have our morning and evening worship
services and children’s classes. We try to teach our church family to make
God and the church part of their daily lives.

Unseasonably heavy rains have hindered maintenance on the church
building, and church activities. There has been flooding and storm damage
on the island but our area has been very fortunate. Between the heavy
storms we were able to paint the inside and outside of the church and carry
on with the activities of the ministry.

We closed out 2003 with an Old Year’s Service that lasted from seven to
mid-night. Robert and two of our young men preached, we had food, a
film, lots of singing, dedicated ourselves to the Lord, and prayed in the New
Year. The highlight of the night for the children was when we handed out
noise makers. All of Loretto knew those who chose to start the New Year
out right by being in God’s House.

Our prayer is that you had a blessed holiday season and that you have
purposed in your heart to let God use you in a greater way in 2004.

In Christ,
~rhe ) Tewmola,

The Mathena’s
Grenada, West Indies
1-473-437-0982



